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VMT policy transition

Eddy Juarez <juareze.juarez60.ej@gmail.com>
Thu 11/19/2020 3:41 PM
To:  GeneralPlanStaff <GeneralPlanStaff@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear San Jose General Plan Task Force,
 
Families in East San Jose deserve a be�er future! By transi�oning out of the Evergreen East-
Hills Development Policy, we are allowing more opportuni�es for affordable housing,
promo�ng the vitality of East San Jose, and priori�zing people of color and communi�es of
concern. It will also support investment on Tully and the Eastridge area to make sure there
are good jobs and services for the community!
 
Please accept staff’s recommenda�on of transi�oning from the Evergreen East-Hills
Development Policy to the VMT policy because our families and children in East San
Jose deserve to have addi�onal opportuni�es and resources to prosper!
 
Sincerely,
Eddy Juarez 
 

 


